Attorney Sidney Evering, shared these are Minutes and Does Not Need
to Be Recorded Verbatim. The general summary of what’s going on
the Council for purposes provided as a record for future Council and for
the Public. However, if a council member request a specific item be
placed in the minutes we should have it.

Councilman Luongo, asked, what would the worst case scenario of ...?
WHAT COULD HAPPEN TO THOSE INDIVIDUALS LEGALLY, SUCH AS
FINES AND SMALL CHARGES? How do they deal with this if these
things are not being noted?

Town attorney suggested he put in writing what he wanted added to
the minutes so there would be no guestions as to what was requested.

Councilman Luongo, put a request in to Clerk Treasurer Mrs. Harvey.
Councilman Luongo wanted the actual recording of the minutes since
we have been doing Teleconferencing, March to Present, so he can
then go back and create a list. So he can see what he has been saying
in the meetings.

The Mayor followed up with again the consideration for a motion to
adopt the minutes of July 20- General Meeting and August 11, 2020
Budget Work Shop. The motion was presented via Councilman
Woodrow Davis and Second by Councilwoman Linda Butler.
Councilman Luongo vote (No) Councilwoman Simmons vote (No),
Councilman Davis (Yes), Councilwoman Butler (Yes) if any corrections as
needed and Mayor Sanders (Yes). The motion carried, the minutes
were approved.

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS

Mayor shared, the following dates for Meetings:
First Reading of the Budget 08-31-2020 @ 4:00




